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** URGENT ** 
Return of iPads and Computers 

ALL Technology that was loaned 
out needs to be back in the 
school no later than June 18th. 
All devices will go to the District 
to be wiped and updated. 
 

A loan device return form needs to be filled 
out at the office when dropping off. 

 

Student Materials 
Thank you to those that have picked up!  
Parents who have not picked up materials 
yet, please pick them up no later than 
June 19th. ALL materials will be in the 
music room for pick up. If items are 
not picked up, they will be put into 
recycling and/or put into the trash. 

 
Library Books  

There are still over 500 
Library books signed out. 
Please drop off in the box at 
the front of the school. 

 
Grade 7 Farewell 
June 19th Grade 7 students will be invited to 
come and say good-bye to their teachers 
and collect their medals and certificates.  

 
Emails have to all grade seven parents 
outlining the details. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Hot lunch  

A huge thank you for your 
patience. The hot lunch 
volunteers are currently 
working on refunding  

accounts for the year. You will receive an 
email from the PAC once the refund has 
been completed.  

 

Welcome To K 
We look forward to seeing you 
for the Rainbow Parade on 
Thursday, June 18th. Please 
check the email for your 
group time. 
 

Reading Link Challenge  
We are very pleased that the Reading Link 
Challenge was able to go ahead in an online 
format using Microsoft Teams. The 
Universal Readers, who won our school 
challenge prior to Spring Break, came in 
first place in the Newton Library challenge 
and advanced to the Community Challenge 
to compete against all the other Library 
Challenge winners.  They did very well at 
this competition, coming very close to 
placing in the top three.  Congratulations to 
the members of the Universal Readers: 
Amanat in Div. 8, Ekamjot in Div. 12, Karen 
in Div. 10, Karina in Div. 8, Manseerit in 
Div. 14, Ravneet in Div. 12 and thank you 
to our Reading Link 
Challenge coaches: Ms. 
Alvarado-Cruz, Mrs. 
Arnold, Mrs. Colasacco, 
Ms. Elliott, Mr. 
Fourchalk, Ms. So and 
Ms. Roth.  
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